
 
 

 

 

April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair 

House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member  

House Appropriations Committee 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting funding for Avenue Community Development Corporation in fiscal year 2023.   

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is located at 3715 Irvington Blvd., Houston, TX 

77009.  

 

The funding would be used to provide much needed affordable housing in the 29th congressional 

district of Texas by rebuilding and expanding Avenue Community Development Corporation’s 

Las Brisas apartments, located in the Greater Heights neighborhood of Houston, Texas. Current 

tenants will be relocated during construction and invited to return after the new buildings are 

complete. This project will improve the quality of life for 195 households and benefit the 

surrounding community by replacing an aging apartment complex with an improved facility with 

modern stormwater management systems.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Member of Congress 


